
Legislative Update – December 2, 2022 
Pre-Filing of Legislation for 2023 Legislative Session 
 
The 2023 Legislative Session will kick off at 12:00 noon on Wednesday, January 4, 2023.  
 
Pre-filing of legislation for the 2023 session began Thursday, December 1, 2022.  As of 
Thursday evening, December 1st, there have been 313 bills and 23 various resolutions filed in the 
Missouri House.  The Missouri Senate is in process of releasing their pre-filed bills. 
  
Your Missouri Right to Life Legislative Team is working with legislators on pro-life bills to file 
for the 2023 legislative session.  We have also begun reviewing all bills filed and will be 
reporting weekly in the lifelines during the legislative session.  We will update you on bills that 
have either a positive or negative impact on our ability to protect innocent human lives at every 
stage of life and development.  
  
Please read these updates.  Your knowledge on these important life issues is important for when 
you speak with your legislators.  Your involvement with your legislator is very important!   
 
When we put out a legislative alert for phone calls, e-mails and letters to legislators you need to 
be ready.  Your involvement is important to the passage of good solid pro-life legislation.  Our 
work has intensified since the issue of abortion has been sent back to the states.   
  
MARK YOUR CALENDARS NOW 
Watch for information on our upcoming “Show-Me Life Action Day” on Wednesday, March 8, 
2023.  This event will be in person at the Missouri State Capitol.  We will let you know if 
anything changes, but for now…. mark your calendars to be with us in Jefferson City on March 
8, 2023!  Watch for details coming soon….. 
 
SIGN UP AND GET INVOLVED 
Sign up today to receive updated information and all critical action alerts on pro-life issues.   
Sign up here to be a part of the Pro-Life Communication Network:  
https://missourilife.org/pro-life-communication-network/ 
Sign up here to receive our weekly pro-life information lifeline: 
https://missourilife.org/lifeline-registration-form/ 
 
Thank you for your commitment to protecting innocent human lives!  Your support of Missouri 
Right to Life ensures continuation of our work to protect innocent human lives at every stage of 
biological development through natural death.  Pro-life legislation passed in Missouri is making 
a difference and helping us save lives!    Please join our team and support our work! 
https://missourilife.org/donate/ 
 
Merry Christmas to you and your Family! 
2022 has been a truly blessed year.  We have challenges ahead to “Keep Missouri Pro-
Life”, but together we can make this happen!  We pray for you and we look forward to 
2023 as we work together with you to save innocent human lives! 
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